
 

 
 
AS/jaj 
 
15th December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
As we approach the Christmas holidays, may I thank you personally for your continued support 
in ensuring that our pupils strive to be the best they can be. It has resulted in a highly positive 
and purposeful autumn term; one where our fantastic examination success has placed us as 
one of the top performing schools in the area- a fact of which we are incredibly proud.  
 
Whilst pupils in all year groups have been a credit to the academy, I must offer congratulations 
to Year 7 on completing their first term in secondary school fantastically well, also to Years 11, 
12 and 13 for their focus during the recent mock examination series. A copy of our newsletter 
highlighting some of the brilliant work completed by pupils as well as the wonderful 
opportunities they have experienced this term can be found on the website: 
https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/newsletters/ Be sure to check the ‘Pupils of the month 
awards’, to whom I offer a personal well done for being recognised by subject areas for their 
impressive attitudes to learning. 
 
Please note that the spring term will begin on Wednesday 4th January 2023 at 8:40 a.m. for all 
year groups. 
 
It is important that pupils are in the correct uniform and carrying a bag large enough to contain 
an A4 folder.  Please check our website for appropriate uniform: 
https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/secondary-uniform/  and can I please remind you that, for a 
range of health and safety reasons, the only jewellery allowed in the academy is a wristwatch 
and a single pair of stud earrings. 
 
Once again, thank you for all your ongoing support and I may wish you all a lovely festive 
period, a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
A Seager (Mr) 
Headteacher 
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